
Music Team Meeting 
January 6, 2020 

Meeting Summary 
 
1. 2020 Show Planning 

Here’s the status of the songs planned for our 2020 show: 

 Last  Off the 
Song (Dir) Performed Taught? Paper? Notes 

Faygo Song new No No Not too tough 
Heart 2018 No No Should come back to us quickly 
Hello Muddah, Hello Faddah new 12/9 No Not difficult 
Lazy River 2006 Yes No Bass part is challenging 
My Girl 2019 Yes Yes No changes planned 
Stand Up and Tell ‘em 
      You’re from Detroit new No No  
Summer Sounds 2010 No No Not a tough song 
Surfer Girl new 1/13 No Not easy; some odd chords 
Take Me Out to the Ball Game 2010 No For many Not a tough song 
When the Red Red Robin Comes 
      Bob Bob Bobbin Along new No No Arrangment/track mismatch 
Winter Wonderland December No No Will likely add a new verse 
Wonderful World 2012 No No Slight arrangement differences 
2. Old Business 

 We talked about getting the performance form feedback going. Jim will work with Lynne first, to 
review the form, develop the process, then set up a meeting with the evaluators to discuss/develop 
the process and make assignments.  We might start with a self-assessment 

 We haven’t yet distributed a show survey to our 2019 show patrons. Jim and Joe have developed a 
draft, but it hasn’t yet been finalized or distributed. 

3. New Business 
 We had a debriefing discussion about our caroling performances. It would be nice to add a Greenfield 

Village performance next year 
 We talked about forming a Community Chorus, focusing on caroling and holiday gigs. We’d need mixed 

(male + female) arrangements.   


